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LONG-TERM FINANCIAL PLANNING 
(Five-Year Forecast) 

  
Annual and long-term financial planning are both essential to support current educational 
programs and the District's long-term educational needs. Annual financial planning should be an 
integral part of program planning and should be a year-round process involving broad 
participation by the Board of Education, administrators, and other personnel throughout the 
District.  
 
An integral part of the long-term planning process will include the periodic preparation of a five-
year financial forecast in accordance with state requirements. The Treasurer and Superintendent 
are responsible in developing the significant assumptions utilized in the forecast, and will be 
responsible for preparing the five-year forecast for the Board’s approval. 
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